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Sedgwick County Closed in Observance of Holidays 

 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – Sedgwick County offices will be closed on Monday, Dec. 26. 

There are no open meetings currently scheduled for the week of Sunday, Dec. 25 

through Saturday, Dec. 31.  County offices will be closed on Monday, Jan. 2, 2017 as 

well. Emergency services will be available by dialing 9-1-1.    
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